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WHAT'S NEW...

In December we travelled back from
Osaka; we are so grateful for the opportunity
to spend sometime familiarizing ourselves
with that city and praying over it.

We then jumped right into Christmas
celebrations and events. The boy’'s school in
Nago (Tree of Life Christian School ran by
fellow AMPers Cole and Stacy Panton) held a
Christmas pageant. The kids had worked
super hard and there were 45 people in
attendance! It was an amazing opportunity to
share the story of Jesus with young Japanese
families.

In Uruma we did outreach by caroling in a
local outdoor shopping center and handing
out flyers to invite people to church. We then
had a wonderful life connection weekend,
with a potluck and christmas game; we had
several visitors and one received the Holy
Ghost!

We then celebrated Christmas in our home
and were very blessed to host AlMer Sierra
for the day.

PRAYER REQUESTS | PRAISE REPORTS

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram We need your support, in prayer,

@fallonsinjapan giving, and encouragement. We are
praying for God's continued guidance
Global Missions in 2025 and His will be done in us.

AMP #233197 Thank you to our faithful partners!



